
It’s that time of year again, time to ‘SPARKLE UP’ and wear something sparkly, flashy 

or colourful to raise awareness and funds for OVOS (Our Voice, Our Service) SMBC’s 

Children In Care Council.  

CONTACT OVOS VIA EMAIL: ovos@solihull.gov.uk or you can tweet us @SolihullYV 

OVOS is a service here to support our Looked After Children & Care Experienced Young People 

to enable and empower their voices to be heard. 
 

To support them to have their say about the service and support to implement changes. 
 

OVOS also wants to make sure we support our young people to have fun, try new things, have 

adventures and build on their life skills. 
 

The money raised goes towards the trips, activities and opportunities for our young people to 

make sure they get the best from their time with us. 

8 years of fantastic sparkling from everyone, 

let’s keep it going and make the OVOS service 

Sparkle more than ever. 

http://www.solihull.gov.uk/ovos
mailto:ovos@solihull.gov.uk

